Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 72 Friday, December 18, 2015

TODAY IS A CLUB DAY.

Please join us in gearing up for the Winter Break!! For 5 days before our break, both Staff and Students are encouraged to
follow the Daily Theme:
Friday, December 18 - Is the Great Outdoors for both students and staff. Wear your Flannel Shirt or Dress like a Snowman:
White Shirt with a scarf, gloves, mittens or a knit hat.
Monday, December 21 - Students: Wear anything from any holiday/ Staff: Ugly Sweater
Tuesday, December 22 - Both Students and Staff: Holiday Colors
Wednesday, December 23 - Students: Ugly Sweater/ Staff: Festivus

Attention Juniors and Seniors - MTHS alumni will be available to meet with students on Monday, December 21st to discuss post-
high school life. Students from several different colleges/paths will be represented at two different sessions. Please sign up for
these visits on Naviance, as you would a College Rep Visit. Students may only sign up for one session and should choose a
session that coincides with a study hall if possible. Students should print the confirmation page as their pass and provide advance
notice to teachers.

Attention seniors: Franklin and Marshall College offers an opportunity for 1 senior student to take a free course in the spring
semester. Course offerings are very limited. If you are interested, please see Mrs. Stoudt in the guidance office by Wednesday
12/23.

*If you took the PSAT in October, you will be able to access your scores at studentscores.collegeboard.org after January 7th.
*The portal and streamlined score reports also provide students with direct links to supports such as free, personalized

practice through Khan Academy.

Please note: The new delivery schedule will not affect a junior's eligibility for the National Merit Scholarship Program. Guidance

Freshman Mid-Term Madness is an opportunity for 9th grade students to study, ask questions and be better prepared for mid-
term exams. NHS tutors, English, Math, Science & Social Studies teachers will be available to provide assistance. There will be
two sessions: Tuesday, January 12th & Thursday, January 14th. Both sessions will be held in the high school library from 2:30 to
4 pm. Students can attend one or both days; a student ID is required. The activity bus is available at 4:15 pm.  Administration

Attention Sophomores and Juniors: CTC applications for the 2016/2017 school year are now available in the guidance office.
Completed applications are due back in the guidance office by Friday January 8. If you have any questions, please see

Mrs. Stoudt.

Students and Staff: Reminder that you can recycle your old printer cartridges by dropping them off in the HS library. Proceeds
benefit the class of 2017. Library Staff

Connect Club will be selling Candy Cane Grams until December 18 and they will be distributed December 21. They will be on sale
at all lunches. The cost is 1 for $1.00 and 3 for $2.00. Happy holidays! Connect Club

Attention ladies interested in playing softball this spring: there will be an informational meeting today, December 17th in Room
211 right after school. If you cannot attend, please contact Coach Breton.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Bowl Warwick H Dutch Lanes 3:30 2:45
Vbbasket Hempfield A HS 6:00 4:40
Vgbasket Hempfield H Arena 6:00
Frbbasket Hempfield A HS Buchanon Gym 4:00 2:45
Frbbasket Hempfield (Sth) A Landisville MS 4:00 2:45
Frgbasket Hempfield H South Gym 4:00
Frbbasket Hempfield (7th) A Landisville MS 5:00 2:45
Frgbasket Hempfield (Sth) H South Gym 5:00

-see other side-



TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Bowl Snow Roller Tourney A Leisure Lanes 1:00
Frwrest Dallastown Tourney A Dallastown HS 9:30 7:30




